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Comments: | oppose the development. The lodge itself should be considered a historic building that should only
allow for the improvements on the existing structure. We have visited the lodge and dinning for years. It allure is
due to the rustic beauty of the place. If the proposed upgrades are allowed you will only cater to the wealthy who
can pay exorbitant amounts to enjoy it. This seems to only benefit the good of the few over the good of the
whole. We need to fight to keep our history because once it is gone it is gone for good.



